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EPARTMENT OFENVIR NMENTAL SERVICES
825 N.W. 23rd Avenue ¢ Suite FF10
Gainesville, Florida 32609
(904) 373-8509

John D. Schert
Director
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JW

July 1, 1987

ko

DER-JA/LKSONVILLE

. Mr. Ernest E. Frey, District Manager
Northeast District, FDER
3426 Bills Road
Jacksonville, FL. 32207

-Subject: Quadrex HPS, Inc.
OGC Case No. 87-0056

Dear Mr. Frey:

I am writing to request that you provide my department with
one copy of the application for a hazardous waste TOP for the
subject facility. We would appreciate the opportunity to review
the application and provide comments on its contents to your
staff for their consideration.

Sincerely,
John D. Schert %%
Director
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